

1st February 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

It's not long now before the Shevington High School Ski Trip, the snow is now falling in resort and hopefully all of your preparations for the trip at Easter are going well.

We would like to invite you into school on Tuesday 27th February at 5.30pm in order to share with you final details of the trip. The meeting will take place in the hall. During the evening you will receive an information pack highlighting the departure and arrival dates as well as other vital information, including a copy of the insurance policy and an itinerary.

There are currently lots of offers on ski clothing, Aldi supermarkets are offering some fantastic deals on apparel and ski accessories, it is affordable and of a good quality. Alternatively, TK MAXX and Cheshire Oaks do offer slightly more expensive options. If you do need any further advice on clothing and accessories, please do not hesitate to contact school.

Once again, many thanks for all of your support in making this trip happen, it will be an amazing experience for the students.

Yours Sincerely

Mr J Silcock & Mr J Wright

SHEVINGTON HIGH SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr J Grant Shevington Lane, Shevington, Wigan WN6 8AB

Tel: 01257 400990

Website: www.shevingtonhigh.org.uk Email: enquiries@shevingtonhigh.org.uk

facebook.com/shevingtonhigh twitter.com/shevingtonhigh

National Support School designated by



National College for Teaching & Leadership